Notice of Variances and Waivers

AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Health Facility and Agency Licensing
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on October 30, 2017, the Agency for Health Care Administration, received a petition for an Amended for Variance or Waiver from Rule 59AER17-1, F.A.C., from South Tampa Health and Rehab. The Petition has been assigned Agency case number 2017012970. The Petition seeks a variance or waiver from Rule 59AER17-1 F.A.C. requesting a variance or waiver as to the time for the implementation of the emergency rule and specifically requesting an extension of time to implement the rule. Interested persons or other agencies may submit written comments on the amended petition for emergency variance or waiver within 5 days after publication of the notice by forwarding an email to Kimberly.Stewart@ahca.myflorida.com.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Kimberly Stewart, Agency for Health Care Administration, Division of Health Quality Assurance, Bureau of Health Facility Regulation, 2727 Mahan Drive, Building 1, Mail Stop #28A Tallahassee, Florida 32308 or by email to Kimberly.Stewart@ahca.myflorida.com.

